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“In the spirit of love and forgiveness our family learns to grow with hope and joy.” 
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Notices  

Monday 11h  

 A short Guitar performance for 

Amethyst and Topaz 11 am 

Assembly  2.30  

Tuesday 12th    - 

Wednesday 13th    - 

 

Thursday 14th Mr Foster’s Class are 

visiting the Catalyst Museum. 

 

Camping for year 6 pupils.( see Mrs 

Green for details )  

 

Year 5 attend St Chad’s for a science 

event   

Friday 15th   

Celebration Assembly  at 2.30pm 

Coming up  

Tuesday 19th  July  

Y6 Leavers Mass – year 6 Parents 

welcome at Holy Spirit Church at 12 

noon . 

19th July 

Miss Winder’s class go to Liverpool. 

20th July  

Year 6 leaving assembly 9.30 

Invitation to Year 6 parents please 

join us 

End of term school closes at 1.30 

except for year 6 who will be picked 

up at 3.05pm.  

 

Look out for the Summer Reading 

Challenge at our local library  
Love to Read, Read Everywhere 

. 

 

 

Our Parish Community St Maximillian Kolbe 

Please visit http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/    to access the Parish newsletter. Mass at Holy Spirit is on Sunday 
at 9.00 Children’s Liturgy can be accessed by clicking on the link here to join Clare Williams  
 
https://youtube.com/channel/UCZaCv2yfq39wZY2phiaymg 
 
 

8th July 2022 
A short newsletter this week. Please note that achievement assembly for this 

week will be on Monday 11th July at 2.30, due to KS1 being at Delamere 

today. 

 

Congratulations to all our year 6 pupils who received their 

SATs results I am immensely proud of them all. They worked 

so hard and deserve the recognition, despite the pandemic 

and gaps in their learning, they have made fabulous 

progress. I want to thank staff and parents for their 

incredible hard work this year to ensure our children achieved 

well so they can access the curriculum in KS3 and move to 

high school with confidence.   

 

Thursday 14th Year 4 and 5 Amethysts class will be visiting St Chads for 

a science event day. 

 

Mr Foster tested positive for Covid last Sunday, therefore, has not 

been in school this week. He will send a letter out regarding Sapphires 

trip to the Catalyst museum as soon as possible. There will be no 

charge for the trip so we only need parental permission to take them.  

Further details of the trip regarding times for dropping off and pick will 

be sent home early next week. 

 

Miss Winder will be sending letters out shortly regarding Amethyst trip 

to Liverpool. 

 

18th and 19th July we are having transition days for pupils to meet their 

teacher in September.  

Just a reminder  

 After-school wrap around club in September will be replaced 

with afterschool clubs suggested by your children.  

 The school day will be extended in September to allow for 32.5 

hours. Further details will follow after our Full Governing Body 

Meeting  
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